
Effective June 1, 2020 
 

The office of the County Clerk will be open during normal business hours 

Monday – Thursday 7:00 am – 5:30 pm 
Appointments are STRONGLY ENCOURAGED. 

 
Customers who have made an appointment will have priority over 

walk-in customers. 
 

If you have questions or would like to make an appointment, please 
call our office at 505-334-9471 


